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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that you all managed to have an enjoyable Whitsun half term whatever you chose to do! 
The weather seemed to be particularly kind to us so I enjoyed plenty of walks as well as being 
able to watch the Platinum Jubilee events. 
 
Summer events 
We are hoping that we can continue to move towards a more “normal” school life with some of 
our established summer term events making a comeback; this includes a School Prom for pupils 
leaving this summer, as well as for pupils who left us last summer and in the summer of 2020. 
The prom will be at Bryn Meadows and should be a great night for all those who have left us and 
who will be leaving us this summer. Further details from Carol Wheelwright (14-19 LP team 
leader). 
 
Pupil attendance 
In line with Welsh Government and local authority procedures, all pupil attendance and absence 
needs to be accurately recorded. Our registers are monitored internally and in partnership with 
the education welfare officers. If your child is absent for any reason please continue to notify the 
school of the reason for the absence so that it can be accurately recorded.  
 
Training Days for 2022-2023 
Dates for our training days, along with term dates for 2022-2023 are now on the school website. 
 
End of summer term 
School finishes for the summer holidays on FRIDAY 22nd JULY 2022. 
 
September 2022 
Staff training days are on FRIDAY 2nd, MONDAY 5th and TUESDAY 6th SEPTEMBER 2022.  
 

Pupils return to school on WEDNESDAY 7th SEPTEMBER 2022. 
 
Many thanks for your continuing support. 
 
Keep safe and stay strong, 

 
 

 

 
Ian Elliott MBE 

Headteacher    
 


